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LICENSEE PERSONAL INFORMATION PROTECTION 

 

House Bills 4494 and 4495 as introduced  

Sponsor:  Rep. Bradley Slagh 

Committee:  Regulatory Reform 

Revised 6-14-21 

 

SUMMARY:  

 

House Bills 4494 and 4495 would add a new section to the Occupational Code and the 

Skilled Trades Regulation Act, respectively, to prohibit the Department of Licensing and 

Regulatory Affairs (LARA) from selling or furnishing any list of information obtained 

under either act that contains a personal phone number or email address of a licensee or 

registrant for the purpose of surveys, marketing, and solicitation. 

 

Proposed MCL 339.218 (HB 4494) 

Proposed MCL 339.5218 (HB 4495) 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

 

House Bills 4494 and 4495 would not have an appreciable fiscal impact on any unit of state 

or local government. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Legislative Analyst: Susan Stutzky 

 Fiscal Analyst: Marcus Coffin 

 

■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


